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3501 GRIFFIN ROAD, FORT LAUDERDALE, FL 33312-5444 

(954) 266-2700 FAX: (954) 266-2701

www.saltzmichelson.com  �  e-mail: sma@saltzmichelson.com 

AA-0002897 

Rev. December 13, 2018 
December 10, 2018 
September 6, 2018 

Broward County 
Construction Management Division 
115 S. Andrews Ave., Room A550  
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 
Attn: Ariadna Musarra, Director 

Re: Broward Addiction Recovery Center (BARC) Additional Service Request 
SMA Project No. 2012-152 

Dear Ariadna: 

As we come towards the end of the BARC project, we are currently working with Steve on the 
time extension analysis for Pirtle Construction; identifying the time that is documented as late; 
past the approved project schedule of completion. 

The date of substantial completion for BARC was May 9, 2018, or 134 days past the originally 
scheduled substantial completion date of 12/26/17 for a total of 554 days.  We have gone to the 
site numerous times to review punch list items, the last was 7/13/18, an additional 65 days.  
However, Pirtle is still on the job correcting punch list items, landscaping is not complete, even 
after a meeting on 8/14/18 to review the list with Chen Moore.  As the final schedule has been 
analyzed, Pirtle’s time on the job has been 420 days until substantial completion plus 134 
additional days equals a total of 554 days. 

Per our Professional Service Contract with the County, the schedule of construction in the 
contract was 390 days.  This represents an additional 165 days of construction administration 
that Saltz Michelson Architects serviced the project in excess of our contracted time of a 390-day 
construction schedule included in my contract. 

We are requesting compensation of 165 days at $680.61 per day which equals $112,300.65 for 
additional construction administration time. 

It is important to note that there has never been a lapse in service we have provided on this 
project, nor the documentation time provided to deny or lower the many C.O. requests by the 

Exhibit 1 
Page 3 of 4



Broward Addiction Recovery Center - Additional Service Request    December 13, 2018 
SMA Project No. 2012-152      Page 2 of 2 

AA-0002897 

Contractor.  We worked through the trials and tribulations with the City of Fort Lauderdale on 
final closeout. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration in this matter. 

Very truly yours, 

Saltz Michelson Architects 

Charles A. Michelson, AIA, ACHA, LEED AP 
President 

CAM:SD:nc 

S:\Projects\2012\2012-152\Correspond\Governmental 

Exhibit 1 
Page 4 of 4




